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Discontinuation of Easi-ProCheck service from  
1 January 2017 
 
Dear Valued Corporate Customers, 
 
From 1 January 2017, Easi-ProCheck service for SGD Business 

Accounts will be discontinued.  
 
You can use one or more of these options to make payment from 
1 January 2017: 
 
• Standard cheque book; 
• Self-printing cheques; or 
• e-payment via Velocity@ocbc 
 
If you have further queries, please call our Business Banking 
Commercial Service Centre at +65 6538 1111.   
 
We look forward to your continuing support.   


